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Dear parents, 

 

the City of Turin has always cared about the present and the future of your daughters 

and sons. Indeed, throughout the city, there is a range of opportunities, meeting places and 

services for children under the age of three. You can find information about it on the city's website. 

 

Among them, crèche services are the most widespread in the area; said services feature 

an educational project that encourages relationships between children and their peers and adults, 

exploration and knowledge of the environment. Moreover, there are also private crèches and 

nursery schools (sezioni primavera) with special agreements, which are part of the city's education 

system, have an educational and organisational project that complies with specific parameters 

established by the city and reserve a quota of places for girls and boys from municipal lists. 

 

As part of the process of digitisation of Public Administration, registration for these 
services will only take place online. 

 

Said mode will save families time, as they will be able to fill in the application directly 
from home without having to go to the municipal offices. 

 

SPID – Sistema Pubblico di Identificazione Digitale (Public Digital Identification System) credentials 
(please visit https://www.spid.gov.it/ for more information) or CIE - Electronic Identity Card 

credentials (please visit https://www.cartaidentita.interno.gov.it/ for more information) are 
required for registration.   

 

Said credentials will enable you to access the services of the city and all other Italian 

Public Administrations. 

 

Applications for the 2024/2025 school year must be submitted between 6 March and 
16 April 2024. 

https://www.spid.gov.it/


The enrolment procedure and other information on how to apply for the 2024/2025 
school year will soon be published on the website http://www.comune.torino.it/servizieducativi/. 

 

Families who applied for the 2023/2024 school year and are still on the waiting list, if 
interested in enrolling for the 2024/2025 school year, will have to submit a new application. 

 

On the other hand, it will not be necessary to submit a new application for children 
already attending a municipal or private crèche. 

 

Aware of the importance of this choice, I hope that I have provided useful information to 
support you and I remain at your complete disposal. 
 
 

 

Councilor for Education Policies  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

This letter is published in English on the website http://www.comune.torino.it/servizieducativi 
 

Cette lettre est publiée en français dans le site http://www.comune.torino.it/servizieducativi 
 

La presente carta está publicada en lengua española en el sitio 
 

http://www.comune.torino.it/servizieducativi 
 

http://www.comune.torino.it/servizieducativi هذه ةلاسرلا ةروشنم ةغللاب ةيبرعلا يف عقوملا 
 

此文档的中文版发布在网站 http://www.comune.torino.it/servizieducativi  
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